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SUBJECT: CE HEATED JUNCTION THERMOCOUPLE REACTOR VESSEL
MEASUREMENT SYSTEM

Your letter to me of January 27, 1982, as Chairman of the
CE Owners Group, requests additional information regarding
the CE Inadequate Core Cooling Instrumentation. The questions
enclosed with your letter were identical to and part of a
larger group of questions that was sent to CE in a letter
from Robert Tedesco to Ed Scherer dated January 19, 1982.
The letter to CE had 16 questions related to the CESSAR and
under Docket #STN-50-470F.

The answers to your questions will be provided by CE in their
response to your January 19 letter.

Sincerely yours,

Chairman, CE Owners Group

cc: J. H. Huttcn
CEOG Steering Camtittee
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